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Dear Doctor Subrata Ghosh,, 

Since 2008 I have been providing native English editing of scientific papers, theses, and policy 

documents for the Turkish Ministry of HealthSchool of Public Health (TUSAK) and researchers at a 

variety of universities.  My undergraduate majors were English and integrative biology at the University 

of California at Berkeley and my master’s degree is in public health with a focus in epidemiology, 

awarded by Columbia University Mailman School of Public Health. 

I have reviewed and revised the manuscript, “A systematic review on the Post-ERCP pancreatitis: 

prevention and treatment” for publication in the journal “World Journal of Gastroenterology   “.  At this 

time it is fit for publication and does not require further revision. 

If you have any questions or need any clarification on my editing expertise, please feel free to contact 

me at any time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erica Weis, M.P.H. 
Phoenix, Arizona, U.S.A. 
Email: erica.weis@gmail.com 
Phone: 1-480-347-7308 
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